
Perfect Attendance 
The following students had perfect 

attendance for the month of December 

Chayton Chatfield, Eyhana 
Feliciano, Lakota Jackson, 
Jayden Jackson-Taylor, Ellery 
Lawson, Dan Mena, Lyric Owl, 
Ethan Pigeon, Layla Pigeon, 
Aiden Raphael, Aanzhenii 

Starkey, Aubreyanna Stevens, 
Alex Taylor, Benjamin Tatro. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL: Neveah 
Badger, Foster Crampton, 
Alize Jackson, Olivia Lawson, 
Malayla Marko, Sarah Os-
wabine, Mana Pelcher, Andee 
Raphael, Adam Saboo, Ange-
lina Smith, Miingin Starkey, 

Alexis Taylor, LaAnna Tru-
deau  HIGH SCHOOL: Niijii 
Batcher, Christina Benz, Sien-
na Chatfield, Zack Lezan, 
Uriah Main, Damien Martinez, 
Dia Niezgoda, Jordan See-
graves, Emma VanHorn  

ODYSSEY: Akima Alaniz, 
Guadalupe Pelcher,  

Happy new year to all!  We hope 
you all had a safe and great Holi-
day Season.  But Oh, how time 

flies by so quickly!  

The end of 2nd Trimester is 
March 2nd for Shepherd.  
That means exams will be  

that week .  

Exam Study Sessions are 
scheduled for February 27 & 

28 from 3:00-5:00 and on 
March 1st from 11-3 in our 

office at Shepherd. 
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Marta Heslip 

mheslip@sagchip.org 

Katy Pelcher 

kapelch-
er@sagchip.org 

 

Office Number 

828-6601 

Ext. 3311 

HAPPY  
BIRTHDAY 

JANUARY 
1  Trey Bross 
5  Lyric Owl 
6 Xander Starr 
9  Marissa Bennett 
11 Akima Alaniz 
13  Christopher Quillen 
    Karma Pelcher-S. 
16 Christina Benz 
19 Dayton Bross 
31 Aiyana Bross 
   Jayden Bross 

Dates to Remember 
JANUARY 

19  Elem Daddy/Daughter Date 
night 

24 Shep MS & HS Parent-   

      Teacher Conference-5-8 

31 Half Day of School 

FEBRUARY 

27 Exam lab 3-5 

28  Exam Lab 3-5 

 MARCH 

1 Half Day                  Exam 
Lab 11-3 

2  Half Day -End of 2nd Tri-
mester 

March 26-March 30  

Spring Break 

APRIL 

2  School Resumes 

Just a reminder, Homework  

lab is held Monday-Thursday,  

3-5 at the Tribal Center 

Bus 09-1 from Shepherd w/a note 

PARENT/TEACHER CON-
FEENCES WILL BE HELD ON 

JANUARY 24th  

for Middle and High School stu-
dents.  Conference times are from 

5pm-8pm.  Marta and Katy will be in 
the NA Office if you would like to 

stop in.  

It is that time of year again for students to begin the process of selecting courses for the 
2018-2019 school year.  If your child is interested in dual enrollment AND/OR Career Tech-
nical Education classes it is imperative that you listen to the entire message. 
At Shepherd High School, we are streamlining and simplifying our scheduling processes for 
our students.   The counseling department is currently meeting with students to select their 
classes for the next school year. 
An informational email from the counseling department was sent to all students. Please take 
the time to read all of the emails that have been sent to your son or daughter and go 
through the process of filling out all of the required electronic forms. We have created an 
online method for students to complete this process.  STUDENTS MUST USE THEIR SHEP-
HERD BLUE JAYS LOGIN TO ACCESS THESE FORMS.  This process alleviates the burden of 
parents having to attend an evening informational meeting.   
Students need to complete these forms by January 31, 2018.  If you need any additional 
assistance, please plan to attend our Parent Teacher Conferences on January 24th from 5 to 
8pm. The high school counselors will be available from 5 to 7 p.m.  
All of this information can be found at our counseling webpage at 
 www.onwardshepherd.weebly.com.   


